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Ref:  AGi/LT 

 

January 2021 

 
Dear parents/carers 
 
Following the government announcements yesterday, I write to confirm key school information for the next 
few weeks. Further information regarding work for students, remote access arrangements, 
keyworker bubble rooms etc. will follow next week.  
 
As always, we find out the information at the same time as the general public, so we are working hard to 
get everything in place from Tuesday 5th January. 
 

Monday 4 January - SCHOOL CLOSED - STAFF INSET DAY 
 

Tuesday 5 - Friday 8 January  

 Only key worker/vulnerable student groups in school in uniform 

 ALL STUDENTS REMOTE LEARNING 

Monday 11 - Friday 15 January 

 Yr11 students only in school as normal 

 Key worker/vulnerable student groups in school 

 Online/remote learning for Years 7-10 

Monday 18 January onwards 

 All students in school as normal  

 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Mrs A Gibbins 

Head of School 
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